UCU, Unite and Unison members are striking on Tuesday 3rd December in dispute over the pay squeeze on University staff salaries. I will not be responding to any emails or phone messages received on 3rd December. Please email or call again on Wednesday 4th December.

Why are we striking?
The joint unions are taking industrial action in protest against falling pay. Salaries in HE have fallen by around 13% in 5 years, when inflation is taken into account.

What do we hope to achieve?
By taking industrial action, trade union members are sending a message to university management that they deserve proper support and remuneration for their work. For more information on the strike visit the UCU webpage at: http://www.ucu.org.uk/hepay13
